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In the framework of its 55th anniversary, the native community of Shambo 
Porvenir honored Ocho Sur for its support in local entrepreneurship. Sixto 
Gómez, Head of the community, expressed his gratitude for the opportunity 
provided by the company, highlighting the continued progress they are 
experiencing. Alfonso Morante, representative of Ocho Sur, thanked for the 
distinction and reaffirmed the commitment to work collaboratively, with unity, 
transparency and respect. 

 


